
Student Notices 
Thursday, June 6th, 2024 

 

 

Announcement 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey, Grade 8 Sharks...Are you interested in joining the Spectrum program next year? 
There is one opening for next year's Grade 9 Spectrum class. If you are academically, socially and community 
motivated, please pick up an application form outside room 404.  
  
Completed applications must be returned no later than next Tuesday, June 11th at 3:00 p.m.  
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey, Sharks!  This summer, the Library is getting a makeover!  Unfortunately, this means we have to close earlier than 
we would like to.  This Friday, June 7, will be our last day open.  All Library books are due Monday, June 10.  To 
return books while the Library is closed, please use the return slot in the hallway.  See you after the glow-up! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


